How to apply for a Nursery Place (please see full details of our application arrangements below)

Is your child due to start Nursery in September 2024
for children born between 1st September 2020 and 31st August 2021
If so, please apply for your child’s Nursery place NOW
We are now welcoming visitors for a tour of our school and Nursery setting
Please contact the school to book a day and time
Telephone: 01462 432950 or email admin@purwell.herts.sch.uk

Purwell Primary School currently offers either 15 hours or 30 hours per week. To secure a nursery place for September 2024, please complete an application form which can be obtained from the school office or downloaded. 
Applications can be submitted either via email to; Nurseryadmissions@purwell.herts.sch.uk or through the school office. 

Timeline for Nursery schools and classes for admission 2024/2025
Wednesday 31st January 2024	Applications open
Friday 15th March 2024		Applications close
Friday 26th April 2024		Offers made to parents
Friday 3rd May 2024		Deadline for parents to accept / reject places
Offers will be emailed out to parents for our new Nursery starters
